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I am thrilled to announce the launch of Sip and Sea Boutique’s brand-new website, coming in February!
Explore the latest products, shop your favorites, sign up for my newsletter to stay updated, and easily book
your consultations - all in one place!  Bookmark www.SipandSeaBoutique.com.

I am grateful for such a year of growth in 2024.   Your support made it all possible!  I am looking forward to an even
more exciting and successful 2025.  Cheers to new opportunities! 


